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NOTICE TO TRUCKING COMPANIES REGISTERED UNDER THE INTERNATIONAL 
REGISTRATION PLAN (IRP) AND THE INTERNATIONAL FUEL TAX AGREEMENT (IFTA)   

  
 
 

Beginning in September 2012, the New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) will 
implement a new process for conducting both IRP and IFTA related audits. When your 
company is selected for an audit, as is required under the articles of agreement for both IRP 
and IFTA, you may receive a letter directing you to deliver records via mail or courier to 
either the offices of the MVC or a vendor under contract to the MVC.   
 
This more efficient process will enable the MVC will eliminate unnecessary, in-person wait 
time you or your employees previously may have encountered during the review of your 
company’s records.    
 
If you have any questions about this new process, you may the Audit section of the MVC’s 
Motor Carrier bureau at 609-633-9400.   
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